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Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm 
  
              Sunday Collection: 

          July 29, 2018: $1,943.70  

         Thank you for your generosity 
 

                                                        

   18
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  
… Then Jesus said to them, “Very truly, I tell you, it 

was not Moses who gave you the bread from heaven, 

but it is my Father who gives you the true bread from 

heaven. For the bread of God is that which comes 

down from heaven and gives life to the world.” 

   They said to him, “Sir, give us this bread 

always.” Jesus said to them, “I am the bread 

of life. Whoever comes to me will never be 

hungry, and whoever believes in me will 

never be thirsty.” 
                                       The Gospel of John    

                    News 
 

Door to Door Collection for Picnic: Canvassers are 

going door to door to collect for the picnic, $15 per 

household. Donations may also be dropped in the 

Sunday Collection with a note saying Picnic 

Collection along with your name and envelope 

number for receipt. Thank you in advance for your 

support and generosity.  
 

Eucharistic Adoration: For the past 15 years our 

Parish has Eucharistic Adoration every Tuesday from 

9 am-6 pm. We are presently in need of new people to 

come spend an hour in prayer every week since many 

of our original people have moved away or are no 

longer able to come. We are trying to have two people 

per hour so that we do not have to be looking for 

spares if someone is not able to come. Hours needed 

are 10 am to 4pm and 5-6pm. Call Joanne 882-3053 

or Helen at 882-2411.  This has been a great blessing 

in our Parish, we want to continue. 
 

Thank You: Thank you to all who supported our St 

Anne Novena. The $350 received has been donated to 

Missionary Fr Roy Shea who sends his blessings and 

thanks for the continued support. 
 

Flea Market Items: We are looking for good quality 

items for our Picnic flea market. Please drop off your 

donations (no clothing) at the parish house. For 

information contact Ida (882-2997). Thank you for 

your support 
 

Crafts/Homemade Preserves: We are gratefully 

accepting donations of crafts, homemade preserves, 

pickles, jams etc. for the Palmer Road Picnic on 

August 19. Donations may be dropped off at the 

parish house. 
 

Diocesan Vocations: Fr Augustine, our Diocesan 

Vocations Director invites you to visit the new 

Diocesan Vocations Facebook page.  Go 

to  www.facebook.com/vocation.call or sign in to 

your Facebook account and type “Vocation Call” in 

the search bar. 
 

PEI Pilgrimage Ltd: The next pilgrimage to Our 

Lady of the Cape Shrine/Saint-Anne-de-Beaupré led 

by PEI Pilgrimage Ltd is October 12-15, 2018. Cost is 

$390 for double occupancy.  Contact Gary or Eileen 

Clow at 569-3945, Joe or Rita Drane at 940-5871, or 

Ken Campbell at 566-2914.  
 

                                Reminder  
 

Palmer Road Parish Picnic: If you would like to get 

involved with picnic planning or volunteer in any way 

we’d love to hear from you. The Picnic is a great way 

to get involved in our Parish Community so we 

extend a sincere invitation to everyone: Come out and 

help us make this day a great success, volunteer a 

couple of hours and spend some time with family and 

friends. Please contact the parish office at any time 

(902-882-2622) for more information. 
 

Scripture and Christian Meditation Retreat: A 

silent weekend retreat is being offered at Our Lady of 

Hope Retreat Centre in Stanley Bridge from Sept 7-9, 

beginning at 7pm. Theme: Journey to Our Silent 

Heart. Presenters Regina McQuaid, CND and 

Kathleen Bolger, CSM will weave together Scripture 

reflections, Christian Meditation and Personal Prayer. 

Registration fee $50 (non-refundable) before August 

4 and $85 upon arrival to Kathleen Bolger. Room and 

Board, $137.50, payable to the Centre upon arrival. 

For information contact kbolger@eastlink.ca or Doris 

at 902-894-5328. 

 

Catholic Girls Camp: The “Camp Chiara Luce” 

Catholic girls camp for ages 10-15, will be held this 

year from 6 pm August 17 until 12:30 pm August 19, 

at Camp Kolbe in Grand River. The cost is $75 per 

camper, and $25 for each additional child from the 

same family. For registration info and inquiries, email 

campchiaraluce@gmail.com  Registration closes 

August 12. 

 
 

                    

 

                     MASS INTENTIONS  
Monday:          06/08                                 9:00 a.m. 
Ricky McAlduff by mom & family 
Tuesday:          07/08                                  9:00 a.m. 
Albina, Freddy, Eric & Vilda Doucette by Janet & 
Charlie Deagle 
Wednesday:    08/08                                  9:00 a.m. 
Frank & Margaret A’hearn & Son Wilfred by Jean 
Buote                
Thursday:         09/08                                  9:00 a.m. 
Anniversary: Lloyd Ellsworth 
Friday:              10/08                                No Mass 
   

        19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                 August 12th, 2018                                        
 

Saturday:             11/08                                7:00 p.m. 
For the People 
Sunday:                12/08                     (M)    9:00 a.m. 
Clifford Doucette by Lou Anne, Wayne & family 
                                                             (PR) 11:00 a.m.   
Geraldine O’Halloran by Rodney & family 
 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
 

Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled when 
there is a funeral, but please remember that anyone can 
attend the funeral of a brother or sister in Christ.  The 
Mass Intention scheduled for that day will then be offered 

at a later date. Please include a phone number with 
your mass intentions. Thank you 
 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
August 2018 
 
 

Universal – The Treasure of Families: That any far-

reaching decisions of economists and politicians may 

protect the family as one of the treasures of humanity.  
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